Regular Monthly Meeting May 10, 2001

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, May 10, 2001, 6:00 p.m., at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the general fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the sewer fund bills.

Sergeant William Marcuss, of the PA State Police, was in attendance to answer any questions and address concerns.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked if the state police had a decibel meter to measure loud music.

Mr. Dave Dowdell, asked if work on Aiken Road was completed, he stated the it is in need of reseeding and culverts capped.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.